## Birthday Book Club

Commemorate your child's birthday and support the Margaret Mead School Library. The Birthday Book Club allows families to give our school community the gift of reading. A "Birthday Book" may be donated by signing up online at meadptsa.org or by filling out the flyer below with a check. Making a donation to the Birthday Book Club, allows our Librarian, Mrs. Andrews, to purchase a book on your child's behalf.

Each book will have a special sign placed inside the front cover indicating that it is donated in your child's name in honor of their birthday. The book will be shared with your child's class during their library time, so they will be the first to enjoy the new book before it is put on display.

The suggested donation for a library birthday book is \$20.00. Please know that your child does not have to wait until his/her birthday to join the Birthday Book Club. You can purchase a book anytime during the school year. Summer birthdays can be celebrated in September, at half-birthday, or in June.

Additional forms are available in the library. For questions or comments, please contact Megan Andrews at <a href="mailto:megandrews@lwsd.org">megandrews@lwsd.org</a>.

Birthday Book Club Submittal Form		
Enclosed is my donation in the Birthday Book Club. Please r		<del></del>
Child's Name	Gra	ade
Birthday	Teacher	

THANK YOU FOR ENCOURAGING READING!!

